We did not purchase yellow candles this year because we had 250 left over from previous purchases, so there was no reason to order more.  We did begin distribution on Purim, but then had to stop due to covid.

The purpose of this requirement, in my opinion, should be to distribute candles, not purchase them if we already have sufficient stock.

Howard Snow
Synagogue Emanu-El Men’s Club President



